
WOODBURY

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

Naugatuck Valley Council of Governments (NVCOG)

Central Naugatuck Valley Metropolitan Planning Organization (CNVMPO)

The July 12, 2019 NVCOG and CNVMPO meeting is canceled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on September 13, 2019.

Neil O’Leary

Chairman


